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Magazine' Says Jaworski 
Leans Toward Nixon Trial 
The special Watergate prose-

cutor, Leon Jaworski, is contem-
plating prosecution of former 
President Richard M. Nixon be-
cause of the Watergate cover-up 
and leans toward a separate 
trial for him, Newsweek maga-
zine reported Sunday. I 66IP 

The article said that Mr. Ja-
worski was reportedly angry 
with both Congress and Presi-
dent Ford for handing him the 
job of deciding whether or not 
to prosecute Mr. Nixon. And in 
the absence of any 'political 
guidance from Capitol Hill or 
the White House, he is prepared 
to make his decision on merit 
alone and that almost certainly 
means the prosecution of the 
former President, Newsweek 
said. 

Attributing its information to 
unnamed sources "close to the 
investigation," Newsweek said, 
"Jaworski's current thinking 
leans toward a separate trial 
for Nixon, instead of including 
him in the current case" of six 
Nixon aides scheduled for trial 
Sept. 30 on cover-up charges. 


